
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
21st June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 8 and 9 Visit to Thorpe Park  
  
I am writing to inform you about the planned Reward visit to Thorpe Park, Staines Road, 
Chertsey KT16 8PN.on Tuesday, 16th July 2024.    
 
Pupils should arrive to school at 8am (prompt). We will leave school at 8.15 am and travel to 
and from Thorpe Park via coach. We will return to school at approximately 5pm where pupils 
will be dismissed.  
  
The cost of the visit will be £40.00, which includes entry to the park and return travel.  Please 
make full payment via ParentPay by Wednesday, 10th July 2024. Please ensure that you 
tick the consent box when making payment to agree to your son/daughter attending the visit.  
 
Places are limited and will be offered on a first come first served basis. Please note that we 
will not be able to issue a refund once payment has been made.  
 
Pupils can wear their own clothes and will also need to bring a packed lunch and a drink or 
enough money to purchase food while at Thorpe Park.  Pupils in receipt of free school meals 
will be given a packed lunch. It is suggested that pupils do not bring valuable items with them 
as the school cannot be responsible for such items. Waterproofs or a change of clothes may 
also be useful as some of the rides involve water.  
  
Pupils who do not go to Thorpe Park will be expected to attend school as normal.  
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Kuffour 
Senior Pastoral Leader 
  
  
 


